
 

 

Minutes of the 

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

5:30 PM, September 25, 2019 

At Town Offices 

 

Members Present: Mark Albee, Bruno Siniscalchi and John Wheeler   

 

1. The minutes of 9/3/19 meeting were approved. 

2. John presented a proposed 2020 cemetery budget, requesting the same total as the 2019 budget. It was 

approved and will be given to the Town Office. 

3. A revised text for the 2020-2022 cemetery maintenance contracts and specification was reviewed and 

revised.  John will make corrections and additions and then get the new draft to the members for any 

further corrections.  Tentative dates for advertising and meetings were set, subject to review and 

availability of the Town Office. 

4. There will be a cemetery stone restoration on Saturday October 26 in the morning. 

5. The next meetings, subject to space availability, will be at 4 PM at the Town Offices on October 16 and 

23. The first primarily for a pre-bid meeting and the second for bid opening. 

6. The meeting adjourned at 6:50 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John B. Wheeler        Cemetery minutes 092519 

 


